
45th Conference for Stationary Source Sampling and Analysis for Air Pollutants

September 29, 2023

Dear Colleagues,

As Chairs of the 45th Conference on Stationary Source Sampling and Analysis for Air Pollutants (SSSAAP), 
Tom and I would like to announce the opening of registration for the 2024 conference that will be held 
March 24 – March 29, 2024, at the MeadowView Conference Resort & Convention Center in Kingsport, 
Tennessee.

Recognition, interest, and registration for the SSSAAP conference have grown significantly over the 
years. The sessions are held in a single meeting room with only one session sitting at any one time – a 
design greatly valued by our attendees. We encourage open discussion in all sessions, and we expect 
information to flow between the presenter and the audience.

The conference has sold out over the last several years by early December; therefore, we strongly suggest 
that you register early. All speakers and presenters must register for the conference and will be allowed to 
register a week prior to general registration opening.

This year we will have a collection of sessions which include traditional topics as well developing ones. 
Promoting safety on the job, sharing, and learning will be fundamental features of the program.

The QSTI and QSTO exams will also be offered during the conference week as an added convenience to 
the participants.

SOURCE
EVALUATION
SOCIETY

REGISTRATION FOR 2024

Registration Opening Date: October 16, 2023

Acceptance Criteria: General registration is on a first come, first served basis*

Payment: Full payment is due at the time of registration** (or within 10 business days of        
receipt of registration)

We look forward to seeing you at the conference. Space is limited, so please register early!

Best Regards,

Tommy Leach
Conference Chair
stillwaterselfbows@gmail.com

Tom Graham 
Conference Co-Chair
tom@airhygiene.com

P.O. Box 12124 Research Triangle Park North Carolina 27709

*	 Registration will be limited to four per company. Exceptions may be granted by Conference Chair.

**	�If this timing poses registration difficulties for you/your organization due to circumstances such as year-end budget 
issues, please contact HMS @ 805-684-1284 to discuss options for registration.


